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Run-up to the Election: What Should We Expect in the Federal Labor
Space?

 

In this episode, Ann Marie and Chris discuss what employers might expect in the run-up to the 2024 election
regarding labor and employment law changes.

They explore the impact of the Biden administration’s regulations including an extensive discussion of the
FTC’s noncompete rule, the potential implications of the 2024 election, and the influence of unions on the
election.

Listen to "Run-up to the Election: What Should We Expect in the Federal Labor Space?" on Spreaker.  
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Hosted by Perkins Coie’s Labor & Employment lawyers, Workplace Rules offers engaging discussions with in-
house professionals, outside counsel, and leading experts on current labor and employment law topics, including
regulatory changes and trends in litigation.
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